
 
 
 

Dear Domain Name Industry Stakeholder: 
  
We are excited to share that we will be offering a day of learning on identifying 
and mitigating DNS abuse in the Domain Name System.  
  
The hybrid event will start on Monday, 4 September, 2023, and will be held in 
Southeast Asia. The event will be held in connection with the ICANN DNS 
Symposium and OARC41. 
  
Event dates are as follows: 

• Monday, 4 September, 2023: A Day of DNS Abuse Discussions 
• Tuesday, 5 September, 2023: DNS Symposium 
• Wednesday-Thursday, 6-7 September, 2023: OARC41 

  

More information, including the exact location, agenda, registration, hotel, and 
visa instructions will follow.  
  

Best regards, 
  
Andee Hill 
Director, GDD Accounts 
ICANN 
  
 

 
  

  
 


